
2023
Annual
Report



It is with immense pride that I share this message in our
Annual Report, reflecting on the incredible journey of
SonFlower Ranch Wildlife Rehabilitation Center. From
humble beginnings, driven by a lifelong passion for animals
and a chance encounter with a stranded raccoon, this
organization has blossomed into a beacon of hope for
Colorado's wildlife.

What started as a small rescue operation in my home has
transformed, thanks to the unwavering support of our
community, into a dedicated wildlife center. Through the
generosity of donors and the tireless efforts of our board,
staff, and volunteers, we've built a facility equipped to
provide care to a growing number of animals in need.

Every year, we witness the resilience of wildlife and the
profound impact we can have in giving them a second
chance. But our work is not done. We strive to expand our
capacity to help even more species, including foxes,
coyotes, and bats. Enhancements to our clinic, such as the
acquisition of an x-ray machine, are vital to providing the
highest quality care.

None of this would be possible without the dedication of
those who believe in our mission. Whether you contribute
your time, resources, or simply spread awareness, you are
an integral part of our success story. Thank you for joining
us on this journey. Together, we can ensure a brighter
future for Colorado's wildlife.

With sincere gratitude,

Keith Gunn Jr. Director SonFlower Ranch Wildlife
Rehabilitation Center

Keith Gunn



SonFlower Ranch Wildlife Rehabilitation Center
is a nonprofit 501(c)3 organization dedicated to
rescuing, rehabilitating and releasing injured and
orphaned wild animals back to their natural
environments and educating the public about
living harmoniously with Colorado’s wildlife.

What we do

Who we are

The public on living harmoniously with wildlife to
reduce human-wildlife conflicts and ensure
safety when they do occur. SFRWRC hosts
multiple vendor booths to engage different
communities, raise awareness about the
importance of wildlife, and highlight their role in
our ecosystem.

Educate

Provide the highest level of care to animals that
have been orphaned or injured, offering a safe
haven where they can recover and regain their
strength.

Rehabilitate &  Release
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Funding Impact
As a non profit with ZERO municipal or government funding, all monetary and in-kind donations
make a tremendous difference in our ability to provide essential care and support for injured,
orphaned, or displaced animals. With additional resources, we will be able to enhance our
medical facilities, expand rehabilitation efforts, and offer a safe haven for animals in need. All
support directly impacts the well-being of countless wildlife, helping them recover, regain their
strength, and ultimately return to their natural habitats.

2023
FINANCIAL
OVERVIEW

* Funds from Capital Improvements Fundraising in 2022 are not included; 
this indicates an inaccurate Net Negative Income.
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Thank you to all our
supporters for your
continued belief in
our life-saving work.


